
Nursery Newsletter Autumn 1 

                                                        

Dear parents and carers,  

Welcome back to all those children who were with us last year and hello to all our 
new friends! We have been so proud of the children this week- they have been 
fabulous and have settled so well- well done boys and girls and well done everyone 
at home. The children here last year have been great at helping their new friends.   

The next few weeks will be all about settling the children into the nursery routine, 
getting to know them and making sure they are happy in their new environment.  

After half term we will be starting PE lessons and sending a story book home for the 
children to share with you.  

Our curriculum information can be found on our website which outlines our learning 
for this half term. In a couple of weeks we will be starting our topic ‘All about me’. 
We will be learning all about ourselves and our families. Religious education is taught 
throughout the week.  

If you could please make sure the children have a pair of named wellies in school and 
a spare change of clothes in their bag.  

Teachers in nursery- Mrs Mernin (Monday- Friday) 

Ms Little (Monday- Friday) 

Mrs Parkinson (Monday- Wednesday)  

Mrs Hines (Thursday and Friday) 

Your children will also see Mrs Fretwell for part of the session on a Thursday.  

Please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you have anything you would 
like to talk about. There is some time at the beginning and end of sessions but if you 
would like a longer chat please ask and we can arrange something.  

Many thanks, 

The nursery team. 


